è

New Chamber of Commerce officers installed June 28

By ALLAN BROWNING For The Tustin News

embers of the Tustin Chamber of Commerce installed their 2002-03 board of directors at a dinner meeting at the Orange Hill restaurant June 28.

Serving this year are Allan Browning of Vision Quest Integrated Technologies, Inc., president; Mary Hill of Tustin Awards, Inc., president-elect; Don Shubin of Federal Disposal Services, chief financial officer; Dr. Art Francis of Francis Chiropractic Offices, secretary; and Jack Shafer of Computer Bits, immediate past president.

The board is composed of Craig Furniss of Lowe Enterprises Southwest; Peter Holzer of Wildish & Nialis Attorneys at Law; Don Melcher of Pre-paid Legal Services;

IN FOCUS

Steve Myers of Myers Accountancy Corp.; Karol Reedy of The Market Place; Steve Scott of Guaranty Residential Lending; Carol Spear of The Computer Training Center; and Judy Woolen of Southern California Gas Company.

Sponsors of the installation were Sunwest Bank, El Camino Grill and United California Bank.

Special thanks go to Black Tie Events, Everyday Flowers and Orange Hill restaurant

► Contact Browning, president of the Tustin Chamber of Commerce, at www.visionquestit.com or (714) 573-4932

